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November 2021
Dear Applicant,

Thank you for showing an interest in our school.

We are looking for a part time teacher to work one day a week in our Year 6 class. The post is temporary from January until July 2022 to allow our ECT to have release time, therefore we are flexible on what day it is. 
The person we appoint will be an experienced and outstanding practitioner who has the ability to excite and inspire children with their teaching, whilst maintaining excellent standards. Our curriculum allows for enrichment opportunities and real life learning to take place.

Our Year 6 children are well behaved and keen to learn. One of our strengths is our supportive staff team and an established leadership team who will support you with your professional development.   

Rusthall St Paul’s CEP School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The successful applicant would be required to complete a DBS check and receive satisfactory clearance, along with a confidential health questionnaire. Written references will also be requested.

We welcome visits to the school and look forward to meeting you. Please phone the school office to arrange an appointment or if you require more information.
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Printed on recycled paper.  This letter has also been sent via email through Home Connect.


